
 

 

The Journey Elementary PTO wants to say THANK YOU!!!  A total of 16,970  

Box Tops were collected in the 2017-2018 school year.  In turn, the Journey 

Elementary PTO received $1,697 to use in the school.  Way to Go! 

 

Please keep collecting Box Tops through the summer.  At the beginning of the 
2018-2019 school year, a new contest will be announced.  

Thanks Again for all your hard work! 

 Have a Great Summer!    


